
                                                                            
 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/85                                                                                              Date: January 13, 2025 

Subject: Health Awareness Programme – Eye Screening Camp 

 
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce that, in association with the Indian Doctors Medical Forum (IDMF), IIS, 

Jeddah will be conducting an Eye Screening Camp for students from Grades LKG to V (Boys & Girls). 

This camp will take place on Thursday, January 16, 2025, during the respective school hours for each 

block/section. 

 

To provide your consent for your child’s participation, please click here to access the Google Form. 

We look forward to your cooperation towards this initiative.  

 
 

                                                                                                                                                    

Copy to: 

 VP-GS 

 COE & VP-BS – i/c 

 AO 

 HM-I-II – BS & GS 

 HM-III-V-BS & GS 

 KG Supervisor 

 All the students of Grade KG to V 

 System Administrator 

 School Website & School WhatsApp Channel 

 Estate Section 
 School MC for information 

https://forms.gle/sx8LAqyiR3N4ckrt7

